
 

 

Wednesday, October 25, 2017 
 

 

 

 

Hoodies 
for Teens 

 

Andrew Teel, a former Hillcrest student, is working with the schools on the Hilltop to collect new 
and gently worn adult sized hoodies for homeless youth through Covenant House. He will be 
placing a box in the lobby of our schools for two weeks to collect donations beginning Monday 
October 23rd until Friday November 3rd.   Please check through your closets and see if you can 
help with this worthy cause. 

 

 

 

Good Morning.  I’m _____________ and I’m _____________ and these are the morning announcements. 
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